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Hi All Media: �The Consumer group for Fair Gas Prices is looking for your help to bring neccessary help to those of us that find the levels of taxation on heating fuels as well as electricity to be burdens on all concerned. �The petition is to be kicked off in St.John's,Newfoundland on January 20th in the Province and we're hopefull that all and sunder will show up at the local Malls to begin the process of getting the various levels of taxation removed. ��Anyone from around the province as well is invited to help out if they so wish. �We hope as well to present this petition to Government here during the first week of March as the present HST AGREEMENT EXPIRES ON MARCH 31st of this year. �As evidenced as of late,the unneccessary levels of taxation on these two important sources of heat weigh heavily on all users of energy to keep warm. �We hope that you all help in getting the word out to participate in this very worthwile venture.Included as well are the words to the "prayer of petition" should anyone wish to help. �We also hope that other civic minded groups in Atlantic Canada will participate in the petitioning of their Governments to bring about the same removal of taxation levels on what,for some,is an important health and financial concern. ��"WE,the Consumer Group for Fair Gas Prices,representing the consumers of Newfoundland & Labrador hereby petition the Governments of Newfoundland & Labrador ,and Canada ,respectfully requesting the removal of HST from two basic neccessities of life,all home heating fuels and electricity" ��For more information,or to volunteer your time,please feel free to contact the persons listed: ��Mr.Dennis O'Keefe-Chairman&City Councillor �City of St.John's �docokeefe@hotmail.com�(709)364-4344 ��Mr.George Murphy �Committee Member �(709)726-8053 ��Mr.Dennis Lawlor �Committee Member �(709)576-4414 ��Or contact us via email at gasprices@hotmail.com�





